
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 4th April 2025 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At half term we were lucky to have Mr Marker join us as an interim pastoral leader. Whilst 

we were hoping to keep hold of Mr Marker until the Summer, we are saying goodbye as Mr 

Marker has been successfully appointed to a new role allowing him to spend more time with 

his young family. We thank Mr Marker for his short, but impactful time with us. He has been 

popular with our students and has worked hard to provide support to those most in need. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have made an excellent full-time appointment from 

September, in the meantime Mr McGarrity, who has worked closely with Year 8 this year, will 

be taking on the leadership of the year group next term. Mr Annan will continue to lead on 

Year 7, but will step back from Year 8 duties as he embarks on transition work with the Year 

6 students who will be joining our community in September. 

 

We thank Mr Annan and Mr Marker for their hard work with the year group, who are now in 

Mr McGarrity's safe hands next term. 

 

Have a lovely Easter, 

 

Mr Goulborn 

Principal 

 

 

 


